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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

January 14, 1974 

MEMORANDUM FOR 

THE VICE PRESIDENT 

SUBJECT: 	 Dinner With Alllbassador and Mrs. 
Dobrynin 

You and Mrs. Ford are scheduled for dinD-er this 
evening with Alllbassador and Mrs. Dobrynin at 8:00 p.lll. 
in their private quarters at the Russian Elllbassy. No other 
guests are invited. 

The Alllbassador has indicated that following dinner 
a lllovie depicting the countryside and cities of Rus sia will be 
shown. 

Alllbassador Dobrynin's wife's nallle is Irina. A 
dark business suit would be appropriate. Conunander Kerr 
will accolllpany you and be available should you require an aide. 

A copy of the MelllorandUlll of Conversation covering 
your Decelllber 11, 1973 llleeting with Alllbas sador Dobrynin 
is attached. 

JMD:HJK:ncc 
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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

December 19, 1973 

MEMORANDUM FOR 

THE VICE PRESIDENT 

THROUGH: Mr. Hartmann 

SUBJECT: Your Forthcoming Priva te Dinner 
with Ambassador Dobrynin 

I visited the Soviet Embassy last evening to complete 
arrangements for your private dinner previously agreed upon 
with the Soviet Ambassador. He was extraordinarily cordial 
and reiterated his strong desire to establish a reliable "means 
of contact" with you. Almost certainly, he will raise with you 
sometime in the course of the evening the strong desire of his 
Government that you visit the USSR at an early date. I am 
certain that this will be a very "friendly evening," featuring 
motion pictures of various points of interest in the USSR. 

The dinner is now scheduled for Monday, January 14th, 
at 8:00 p.m. at the Soviet Embassy. 




